
 

      

 

 

 

  

 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 

Cathal Crowe, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
24th February 2022 
 
PQ: 7253/22 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons with diabetes who were 
funded for the medtronic guardian continuous glucose monitoring CGM sensors by 
the long-term Illness scheme or the primary care reimbursement service; and the 
number who were over 21 years of age in 2018, 2019, 2020 and 2021, in tabular 
form. -Cathal Crowe 
 
Dear Deputy Crowe, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 7253/22), which you 
submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
CGM applications are not managed by the Primary Care Reimbursement Service. 
They are managed through Aids and Appliances Arrangements at local level where 
clinical referrals are considered in line with tender arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


